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DearSir/Madam,

I write in referenceto the Public Works Inquiry into the AustralianInstitute
Management(AIPM) RedevelopmentatNorth Head,Manly, New SouthWales
notice in theSydneyMorning HeraldweekendeditionApril 22-23,2006.
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SeniorPolice from acrossAustralia,overseasjurisdictionsandSouth Australia(SAPOL)
havebeeninvolved for manyyearswith theAIPM executiveleadershipandmanagement
courses,both as studentsand lecturers. The attendeeshave undergonean intensive
developmentprogrammeat the Institute, which we deem critical in managingmajor
incidents, investigationsinto terrorism,peoplesmuggling, fraud, child exploitation and
drugtrafficking.

The AIPM is the only Institute of its nature in Australasiathat provides this type of
invaluableexecutiveleadershipdcvelopmentfor all police servicesand other agencies
that work closely with police, and is a critical factor in maintaining sound ethical
practicesin law enforcementagencies.

The location and securesite of the AIPM is advantageousnot only to police personnel
but alsoto local andvisiting overseaskeycomorateexecutiveswho presentcoursesat the
Institute. Attendanceat thecoursesare in high demandandthereis a needfor moreand
improvedaccommodationfacilities to caterfor this increasingdemand.
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I fully support theproposedredevelopmentprojectof theALPM andtheuniquebenefits
this institute providesnationally andinternationallyfor both seniorpolice andmembers
of agenciesthatneedto work closelywith police.

Yours sincerely
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